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SACLA	2016	was	organised	by	the	Department	of	Computer	Science	at	the	
University	of	Pretoria.		It	was	collocated	with	the	international	CSERC	2016	
(Computer	Science	Education	Research	Conference)	in	Cullinan,	South	Africa.	
	
SACLA	received	30	academic	papers	for	consideration.		16	papers	were	accepted	
in	the	proceedings	after	the	required	changes	were	made	and	the	paper	was	
presented	at	the	conference.		This	amounts	to	a	53%	acceptance	rate.		We	thank	
the	authors	and	presenters	for	their	contribution	to	the	SACLA	conference.	
	
The	proceedings	will	be	printed	by	SPRINGER-Verlag	that	required	the	
programme	committee	to	have	an	international	representation.		The	committee	
comprised	of	51	academics,	of	which	24	are	from	international	institutions.	
	
I	would	like	to	thank	our	sponsors,	the	Department	of	Computer	Science	at	the	
University	of	Pretoria	and	IITPSA	(Institute	of	Information	Technology	
Professionals	South	Africa)	for	their	generous	support.		
	
I	would	like	to	thank	the	following	people.		Vreda	Pieterse	for	her	overall	support	
and	organising	the	HoD	Colloquium.		Stefan	Gruner	for	liasing	with	the	
programme	committee	and	compiling	the	proceedings.		Thanks	also	to	Neels	van	
Rooyen,	our	webmaster	and	technical	support	during	the	conference.	
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